
harvest 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CUFC Match 

We are looking forward to taking children from Key Stage 2 to watch the Carlisle United vs. Sutton 

United game on Saturday 29th January. Those who applied for a ticket should have received a 

confirmation letter this week. We may have a small number of places available for anyone who is 

interested.  

Friday 14th January 2022 

After School Clubs - £5.50 per child per session. 

These are now up and running and have been a great success so far! 

Mondays: football. Tuesdays: hockey. Wednesdays: crafts. Thursdays: Spanish. 

Children can be collected when the club finishes at 16:15 or they can stay at 

school on a childcare basis up until 17:00. A snack is provided. 

Please note that we need to know in advance of the day if your child will be 

attending, in order for us to plan staffing and resources. Thank you. 

Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Diary Dates 

 From Wed 26th Jan Class 3 will have three weeks of multi-skills sports in PE. 

 Sat 29th January Matchday: CUFC vs. Sutton United. 

 Fri 11th February Last day – the half term break starts after this date. 

 

Don’t Throw Away That Soap Dispenser! 

Class 1 staff are on the lookout for a number of used soap dispensers as they work brilliantly 

in the painting area. It’s also environmentally friendly to reuse them of course, so please send 

them our way when they become empty. 

 

 

Covid Update 

As cases of the Omicron variant spread, we are being extra cautious in school. Staff are wearing face 

coverings in communal areas and are carrying out regular LFTs. Visitors on site are also required to 

wear face coverings. Staff and pupils wash their hands and sanitise at frequent intervals throughout 

the day. 

We currently have cases in the school community so I urge everyone to be vigilant. If your child has symptoms, please keep 

them off school and arrange for them to have a PCR test. 

If a member of the household tests positive, the local guidance from the Director of Public Health gives two options: 

1) The child/ren should isolate for five days, taking an LFT on day 5 (this is widely considered to be the default 

option). 

2) The child/ren should take an LFT before attending school each day. 

Please get in touch if you have any questions or if anything requires clarification. 

Thank you to everyone for following the published national and local guidance in order to keep our community safe. 

 


